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N /19, 2021

U.S. NRC Region IlI
2443 Warrenville Road
Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

RE: Notification of Name Change
PQ Corporation Fi lity, Clarksville, IN
License No. 13-32825-01

Dear Sirs/Madams:

The PQ Corporation (Licensee) facility located in Clarksville, IN maintains
License No. 13-32825-01 (License). On or about June 30, 2021, the Licensee will
change its name from PQ Corporation to PQ LLC. This letter serves as PQ LLC’s
notification to the NRC of this change and provides the following relevant information:

1) PQ LLC is the entity that should be listed as the licensee. There will be no new
contacts for the License related to this change;

2) There is no change in personnel listed on the License;

3) There are no changes in organization exercising control over the licensed program
and the place and use of storage of equipment will not change;

4) All required surveillance has been conducted, documented, and reviewed; and

5) The change in name will not result in a need to transfer required records and PQ
LLC commits to maintain relevant records.

PQ LLC will abide by all constraints, license conditions, requirements, representations,
and commitments identified in and attributed to the License. PQ LLC respectfully
requests that the NRC update the License to reflect this change.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at
(610) 651-4720.

Sincere Regards,

Wrir orgpionc
Elaine Simpson
Vice President of Health, Safety, Environment and Sustainability

RECEIVED MAY 27 2011








